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I am among thousands who have not commented on your incredibly dishonest
permitting of the hog farm at Mount Judea.  It is so hard to believe that you would
do this illegal act. I hope many more will use this extended time to comment, but
we have no way to know if you even read what we say, or count the comments
accurately. 

Like most government agencies, you have absolute power, and no reason to change
your decision when it is the wrong one.  

I have been a Scoutmaster and leader for over 50 years, and have brought
generations of Boy Scouts to canoe on the Buffalo River, and camp at Camp Orr. 
Did you even think of them, and the harm you are doing to this beautiful river? 
Once the damage is done, there will be no remedy.  Why are you waiting to stop
this mess until pollution occurs that cannot be remedied?  It may not be too late
now, but it will be one day.

I seriously doubt anyone will even read this letter.  No one likes to admit they have
made a mistake, but you have, a huge one.  Please be honest with us, and with
yourselves, and change this travesty before it is too late.

Bob Gillson

-- 
Bob Gillson
7500 Dover Place
Fort Smith, AR  72903
479-452-4516
479-719-3900 (C)
bob.gillson@gmail.com
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